
 

Moultonborough Advisory Budget Committee 

Draft Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, June 11, 2009 
 

 

In Attendance:  Advisory Budget Committee (ABC) Members Jean Beadle, Karel 

Crawford, Kathy Garry, and Ed Marudzinski 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairperson at 5:05 P.M. in Moultonborough 

Town Hall Meeting Room. 

 

Jean and Ed attended the last school board meeting, the ABC received responses to our 

questions regarding our quarterly review of school expenditures and status. The ABC 

reviewed the responses and voted to accept the responses as adequate. The vote was 

unanimous. A copy of our questions and the responses is attached as an addendum to this 

report. 

 

We discussed the thought of having an alternate on the ABC. Board felt that an alternate 

might not work as well in the case of the ABC. 

 

Ed Marudzinski rescinded his resignation from the Board. 

 

The Board discussed the status of the review of the Town budget status. As a result of the 

new Charter for the board and the current date, the Board decided to do a 5 Month review 

rather than 3 and then continue on a quarterly basis. 

 

With the continuation of the ABC it was suggested that the School Board, The Library 

Trustees, and the Town add the ABC to the notification process for any and all meeting 

and workshops. 

A motion was made by Kathy Garry, seconded by Ed Marudzinski, to adjourn the 

meeting at 5:45 P.M.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Ed Marudzinski 

ABC Member 

6/18/09 
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